From: Patrick Goss [mailto:pgoss@wtba.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 5:55 PM
To: Martin, Al

Subject: Grandview Commons Grocery Store

Al,

My name is Pat Goss and | am a resident of Richmond Hills. | am not able to attend the UDC meeting
tomorrow and wanted to send the following note to Dick Wagner but did not see an email listed for
him. Could you please make sure he gets this?

Dick,

| hope all is well. | am unable to make the 2-15-12 UDC meeting to register in support of the proposed
development at Grandview Commons. Although some of the voices in opposition have been extremely
loud and vocal, | don’t feel that people who characterize the opposition to this project from the various
neighborhoods as ‘overwhelming’ are portraying the truth. Certainly at some hearings, the opposition
has done a good job of filling the room. However, if you review all the comments received by the City
on this development, | certainly would not characterize the opposition as ‘overwhelming’.

Again, | would like to be registered in support. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Pat Goss
5 Fairfax Court
Madison, WI 53718

Pat Goss, Executive Director

Wisconsin Transportation Builders Assn.
608-256-6891 x223

608-772-6036 (mobile)

608-268-2657 (direct fax)
pgoss@wtba.org




